



19th October 2017

County Hall High Street Newport Isle of Wight PO30 1UD

Tel: (01983) 821000

E-mail: childrens.services.foi@iow.gov.uk

DX: 56361 Newport (IOW) Web: www.iwight.com/education

Ms Lucie Stephens

Response sent via e-mail only to: request-429756-c221afa0@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Stephens

RE: INFORMATION REQUEST CRM REF: iw17/9/5607

Thank you for your information request dated 6th September. Please find our response below and please accept our apologies for the delay in responding.

1. The amount of money spent on asbestos management in schools between 2006 and 2016 (to include the costs of surveys, staff training and work to enclose asbestos within schools)

The Council does not hold information in a format to answer this question as the costs of such asbestos related operations is not accounted for separately from other related activities. This will also include project works for asbestos encapsulation or removal that is incorporated in the total cost of the larger scheme.

2. The amount of money spent on asbestos removal from schools between 2006 and 2016.

Please see answer to question 1.

3. The amount of money spent on fines for breaches in the safe management of asbestos in schools between 2006 and 2016.

There were no breaches and consequently no fines issued to the Isle of Wight Council in that period.

4. Funding sought from the Department of Education and the Education Funding Authority for the management and removal of asbestos from schools between 2006 and 2016.

There was no funding sought by Children's Services.

5. The amount of funding approved by the Department of Education and the Education Funding Authority for the management and removal of asbestos from schools between 2006 and 2016

There was no funding received by Children's Services.

6. The projected budget for future management of asbestos in schools between 2017 and 2027.

There is no determined budget allocation for the years 2017 to 2027.

Cont ...

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial, research, or private study purposes. However, if you intend to use the information for other reasons, please contact the Corporate Information Unit for advice.

Please contact me again if you require any further assistance on this matter and I will do my best to provide relevant help and advice.

If you have any complaints in respect of your information request, please write to the Corporate Information Unit at the above address, or complete the on-line appeals form that can be found at www.iwight.com. If your complaint is not resolved to your complete satisfaction, you have the ultimate right, once you have exhausted the internal appeals process, to appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely

Cheard

Charlotte Heard
Business Services Administrator &
Deputy Departmental Information Guardian